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We have had a great ‘performing’ week! 

Westcott pupils had an amazing time on Monday learning circus skills. Steve from Shooting Stars came into 

school and taught the pupils and staff different juggling, balancing skills which cumulated in a performance in 

the afternoon. The pupils showed perseverance and determination to perfect what they had learnt and 

everyone had a thoroughly enjoyable day. 



 

 

 

  Warner Bros 
Studio Tour! 

The children had so 
much fun seeing the 

props and scenery from 
the iconic films and 
finding out how the 
special effects were 

achieved! 

They went of the Hogwarts 
Express, through the 

Forbidden Forest and even 
into the Great Hall! 

The children behaved 
impeccably; we are 
very proud of them! 



 
Prayer Square 

Dear God 
Thank you for the experiences 
we have enjoyed in our school 
this week. We have cherished 
being together, learning new 
skills and seeing new things. 
We ask that you help us to 
enjoy our last few days at 

Westcott. 
AMen 

 

 

Collective Worship 

Our collective worship this week has 

focused on the school’s Bible verse 

‘Let Your Light Shine’. We heard the 

message of the poem ‘The Joy of 

Human Doing’ by Daniel Thompson, 

which tells us that acts of kindness, 

however small, can grow like seeds 

to have a huge impact. 

 


